
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE    JUNE 23,  2009 

 
REQUEST FROM ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE (AAC) 
FOR A SUB-COMMITTEE TO BE DELEGATED THE AUTHORITY FOR 
SCREENING AND INTERVIEWING CANDIDATES TO FILL 
VACANCIES ON THE AAC 

Recommendation 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends: 
 
1. That Council be requested to authorize and delegate to the Accessibility Advisory Committee, 

the establishment of a sub-committee to conduct, along with appropriate staff, the screening 
and interviewing of candidates for appointment to fill vacancies on the AAC with their 
recommendations to be put forward to Council for approval. 

 
 Contribution to Sustainability 
 
 Not applicable 

Economic Impact 

There is no economic impact. 

Communications Plan 

Not Applicable 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to inform Council of the Accessibility Advisory Committee’s proposal 
to be involved in the selection process for appointment to fill the vacancies on the AAC. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the May 26, 2009 meeting of the Accessibility Advisory Committee, the issue of the selection 
and interview process for candidates for appointment to AAC was discussed.  It was felt that a 
sub-committee of the Accessibility Advisory Committee could provide assistance in identifying 
suitable and committed individuals who can make full contribution and fulfill the objectives of the 
committee.  The Committee approved the following recommendation: 
 

That Council be requested to authorize and delegate to the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee, the establishment of a sub-committee to conduct, along with appropriate 
staff, the screening and interviewing of candidates for appointment to fill vacancies 
on the AAC with their recommendations to be put forward to Council for approval. 

 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
 
The Accessibility Advisory Committee supports the Vaughan Vision through provision of effective 
and efficient delivery of services by identifying opportunities to promote a barrier-free community.  
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council by Serving our Citizens and 
promoting community safety, health & wellness.   



Regional Implications 

Not applicable. 

Conclusion 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee is requesting Council to authorize and delegate to the 
Accessibility Advisory Committee, the establishment of a sub-committee to conduct, along with 
appropriate staff, the screening and interviewing of candidates for appointment to fill vacancies on 
the AAC with their recommendations to be put forward to Council for approval. 
 

Attachments 

None 

Report Prepared By 

Lilian Pagnanelli, Assistant City Clerk, Ext. 8698 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

 
 
David DiPaola 
Chair, Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
 
 

              
 
                         
 


